
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BBBEEEFFFOOORRREEE   ///   AAAFFFTTTEEERRR   CCCOOONNNJJJUUUNNNCCCTTTIIIOOONNNSSS   wwwOOORRRKKKSSSHHHEEEEEETTT   

 

1. We should wash our 
hands well ______ we 
use the toilet. 

2. We should do our 
homework ______ we 
come home from 
school. 
 

3. We should wash fruit 
and vegetables ______ 
we eat or cook them. 
 

2. We should take some 
safety precautions 
______ we climb up a 
ladder. 
 

5. You should clean the 
bathroom ______ you 
take a shower. 
 

6. Please,don't forget 
to buy some bread 
______ you come home 
from work. 
 

7. We should brush our 
teeth ______ we have 
dinner. 
 

8. People should drink 
a glass of milk______ 
they go to bed and 
sleep. 
 

9. The Pearsons wash 
the dishes ______ they 
have dinner in the 
evening. 
 

10. We should use a 
hairdryer to dry our 
hair ______ we wash it. 
 

11. Don't forget to 
take your umbrella 
______ you go out.It 
will be rainy today. 
 

12. You should put on 
your coat ______ you go 
to the playgroung.It's 
very cold. 
 

13. You should make 
your bed ______ you get 
up in the morning.You 
should be tidy. 
 

14. People should 
brush their hair______ 
they go to work in the 
morning. 
 

15. If you want to save 
electricity ,turn off 
the television ______ 
you watch it. 
 

16. Students should 
prepare their school 
bags long ______ they 
go to school. 
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BBBEEEFFFOOORRREEE   ///   AAAFFFTTTEEERRR   CCCOOONNNJJJUUUNNNCCCTTTIIIOOONNNSSS   wwwOOORRRKKKSSSHHHEEEEEETTT   AAANNNSSSWWWEEERRR   KKKEEEYYY   

 

1. We should wash our 
hands well after we 
use the toilet. 

2. We should do our 
homework after we 
come home from 
school. 
 

3. We should wash fruit 
and vegetables before 
we eat or cook them. 
 

2. We should take some 
safety precautions 
before we climb up a 
ladder. 
 

5. You should clean the 
bathroom after you 
take a shower. 
 

6. Please,don't forget 
to buy some bread 
before you come home 
from work. 
 

7. We should brush our 
teeth after we have 
dinner. 
 

8. People should drink 
a glass of milk before 
they go to bed and 
sleep. 
 

9. The Pearsons wash 
the dishes after they 
have dinner in the 
evening. 
 

10. We should use a 
hairdryer to dry our 
hair after we wash it. 
 

11. Don't forget to 
take your umbrella 
before you go out.It 
will be rainy today. 
 

12. You should put on 
your coat before you go 
to the playgroung.It's 
very cold. 
 

13. You should make 
your bed after you get 
up in the morning.You 
should be tidy. 
 

14. People should 
brush their hair before 
they go to work in the 
morning. 
 

15. If you want to save 
electricity ,turn off 
the television after you 
watch it. 
 

16. Students should 
prepare their school 
bags long before they 
go to school. 
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